
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 03 April 2022 08:35:55

To whom it may concern
 
I understand that there is an imminent decision to be made about the re-proposed road scheme
which affects the entire landscape around Stonehenge.
 
For Stonehenge, it is important to recognise that a very large area of the landscape is of
archaeological importance and a key part of the heritage of this country. It is also recognised as
such around the globe and our task must be to preserve it for the world community.
 
In light of the seriously degraded state of our environment, and the impact that has on the
climate which we require to survive, there should be strong discouragement of the use of road
transport. The same investment in improvements to public transport would yield a much better
return.
 
Many thanks for taking this into account.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Stephen Malcolm
 

 




